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Purpose  
 

This policy was adopted to mitigate the risk to Members and the Club during the period that 

the serious health threat arising from COVID-19 remains in existence. 

 

 

Policy 

The priority is to enable the safe opportunity to play bowls and Members to safely utilise the 

Club facilities. 

 

The "Conditions of Entry and Play Due to COVID-19" which is a separate document aims to 

mitigate the risk to Members and the Club during the period that the serious COVID-19 

health threat remains to exist. 

 

The "Conditions of Entry and Play Due to COVID-19" will be updated as circumstances 

change based on advice from Bowls Victoria, Bowls Australia and the Victorian State 

Government. That document and any updates thereto require Board approval prior to issue 

to all Members and must be displayed at all entrances to the Club facilities. 

 

              

 


